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January 2021 

GREATER WILLIAMSPORT AREA ALCOHOLICS 
ANONYMOUS 

MEETINGS NOW OPEN! 
(MASKS REQUIRED) 

 

• Sunday Night Big Book at American Rescue 
Workers 

• Monday Night Big Book at the YWCA 
• Picture Rocks Saturday night Group 

 
Please continue to check the website at 

www.district48aa.org for online meetings and any 
changes to the status of meetings. 

 
 

Welcome to the 2021 District 48 Newsletter! 
Where can you find the newsletter? 
 district48aa.org - Newsletter 
 Ask your home group General Service Representative 

(GSR)  
 Many homegroups keep a copy of the newsletter – 

just ask! 
How can you contribute?  Celebrating your anniversary? Is your 
homegroup having an event? Is there an upcoming AA workshop 
or event you want to share? Have a story, photo or something 
inspirational?  Simply email newsletter@district48aa.org  

 

JANUARY 2021 GRAPEVINE: 

This month’s Featured Section is “Oldtimers!” 
Our beloved longtime members share hopeful 
stories about what it was like and what it’s like 

now. Also included are powerful stories of 
hope by members during the current COVID-19 

crisis. 

http://www.district48aa.org/
mailto:newsletter@district48aa.org
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OUR THREE LEGACIES 
Step 1 – “We admitted we were powerless over alcohol-that our lives had become unmanageable.” 

Tradition 1 – “Our common welfare should come first; personal recovery depends upon AA unity.” 

Concept 1 – “Final responsibility and ultimate authority for AA world services should always reside in the collective 

conscience of our whole Fellowship.” 

 

JANUARY AA ANIVERSARIES 
WE ALL HAVE TODAY 

 

Would you like your anniversary listed in the newsletter? 
Email:  newsletter@ district48aa.org 

 

 

 

BIG BOOK BACK 2 BASICS 
Discover and Take the 12 steps right 

from the Big Book of Alcoholics 
Anonymous 

Meetings will be held on Wednesday 
Nights in Lewisburg from 6:30 pm – 

8:00 pm; Union County Resource 
Center-480 Hafer Rd., Lewisburg 

January 13, 2021 through March 31, 
2021 

For more information call: 
Eddie K. (570) 490-7921 

Jim R. (570) 713-9243 

MENS 36th ANNUAL RETREAT 

January 29th, 30th & 31st, 2021 
Mountain Dale Farm 

330 Hassinger Way, McClure, PA 17841 
“BIG BOOK STUDY” 

Please join us for a great weekend of fun and 
fellowship!  $100 per person (we must receive 

payment by January 16, 2021) 
Please bring bedding, towels & toiletries – NO 

PETS 
ANY QUESTIONS, CALL: 

Roger W. (570) 584-3846 Bill M. (570) 326-3990 
Randy S. (570) 546-9490 Gary C. (570) 560-4904 

mailto:newsletter@district48aa.org

